
 

 
 

SPEND YOUR SPRING/SUMMER  
VACATION IN AFRICA! 

 

Warm weather, friendly people, our favorite---children 
 

Be a “volunteer, guest teacher” 
at Victoria Montessori School 

 
Victoria Montessori School, Entebbe, Uganda, is currently the only A.M.S. school in Uganda, East 
Africa.  Founded in 2001 by Christine Kijange and her husband Joseph, the school serves children from 
2 to 12 years of age, including refuge/orphans from the Gulu District of Northern Uganda.  Christine was 
chosen in 2006 to receive the AMS Ursula Thrush Peace Seed Grant to start “Peace Clubs” in area 
schools in Uganda. 
 
Volunteer, guest teacher opportunities are available at the toddler level, the 3-6 level and the 6-9 level.  
(The upper grades are traditionally taught at the current time.)   English is spoken as Uganda is part of the 
British Commonwealth. The school year in Uganda begins around February 1.   For school calendar and 
further details about the Victoria Montessori School check the school website: www.vmontessori.com  
Administrative and other help is also welcome. 
 
Create your own African adventure and make a difference during your spring or summer vacation by 
working with the classroom teachers and the children of Uganda!  The Entebbe area is not in a war zone.  
Cultural day trips and weekend photo safari trips are also available. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contacts:   
Director Christine Kijange in Uganda:  email: vmontessori@yahoo.co.uk    
Mobile Telephone: +256-772-619865 
Directors Carolyn & Tony Kambich, Deerfield Montessori Schools, Illinois, U.S.A.       
School website: www.montessori-schools.com  
Email: c.kambich@montessori-schools.com    Telephone: (847) 446-7583 or (847) 945-7582 
 
 
Our thanks to 2010 Volunteer Guest Teachers/Trainers 
Rosann and Peter Larrow    Director Lisa Kambich and daughter Celeste 
www.montessori-opportunities.com    Deerfield Montessori Schools, Illinois, USA 




